
From: Lora Ledford 
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2023 08:24 PM
To: PSC Comments
Subject: 2022-00372 - Duke Energy Kentucky, Inc. 

Utility rates are too high.  Now Duke wants to raise base electric rates by over 20%, this
is unacceptable.  This is a time when it is very difficult to make ends meet. This is about
the worst time possible to consider raising rates.  Vote no on any rate increase.  Thank
you. 

Respectfully,
Lora Ledford 
7818 Tollgate Rd
Alexandria
Ky
41001
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